
 
January 15, 2020 

Dear Fathers & Brothers, 

When we were praying for God to provide a building for our church plant last spring, I could 
not have dreamed that we would be hosting Presbytery in under a year. What a blessing! Our 
core team is very excited to be hosting you on January 25th. We meet in a heated 
gymnasium, but depending on weather, you may want to bring a light jacket. Also, we do not 
have Wi-Fi internet, but the phone networks have decent service.  

We are looking forward to worshiping together. You will get a little taste of the cross-cultural 
ministry God has called us to here in Orangeburg. Prepare your hands for clapping! 

Registration will begin at 8:30am and we will have coffee and refreshments as you arrive. 
Lunch will be catered by a local black-owned business, Thee Matriarch Bed & Breakfast, 
complete with their award-winning Island Tea! 

Lastly, it appears that we’ll have a light business day, so I am planning to lead a prayer walk 
after we adjourn over at South Carolina State. Please plan to join us if you have time. 

The Lord Bless You, 

JP Sibley 
803-747-4935 
jpsibley@gmail.com 
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